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What’s on at Truscott St 
 

Monday 12 June 

Wednesday 14 June 

  

Thursday 15 June 

Friday 16 June  

 

Monday 19 June 

 

Thursday 22 June   

Friday 23 June  

 

Tuesday 27 June  

Wednesday 28 June 

Thursday 29 June 

Friday 30 June 

 

 

Monday  17 July 

Tuesday 18 July 

 

Queen’s Birthday Public Holiday 

Spelling  & Writing competitions 

Book club orders due 

Mufti Day for Fete 

Assembly: 5/6J 

PSSA Round 9 

Public Speaking Comp Final at Beaumont Road PS 

Support Unit Dental visit (also June 20) 

School Disco 

Assembly: Support Unit 

PSSA Round 10 

Choir Rehearsal at Ryde 

Aboriginal Performance 

Crazy Hair Day for SRC fundraising 

Assembly: Junior Percussion & Guitar & PBL Badges 

PSSA Round 11 

Last day of Term 2 

Staff Development Day 

Students return for Term 3 

Additional dates are available on the School Website and Skoolbag Calendar and may be subject to change 



   

Dear Parents and Carers 

Mufti Day 

This Thursday will see our first Mufti Day in support of our upcoming fete. Students are asked to bring in 

items that can be used on fete stalls. Each grade has been allocated a category. 

Kindergarten – toys and games 

Year 1- New Books 

Year 2 – Stationary/craft 

Year 3- Toys and games 

Year 4 Sporting/outdoor recreation 

Year 5 – Gardening/car 

Year 6 – Something for the kitchen 

Support Unit – Stationary/craft. 

 

Staff Update 

As of Friday 16th June I will be on leave until the end of term. During my absence Michelle Shannon will 

be relieving Principal. 

 

Enrolments 2018 

Enrolments are now being taken for Kindergarten 2018. Children who will be turning 5 years old on or 

before 31st July, 2018 are eligible for enrolment. If you are intending to enrol your child at Truscott 

Street next year could you please contact the office for an enrolment form.  

 

Marion Blomfield 

Pincipal 



  
Truscott Street Achievers 

Congratulations to the following students who received the following awards last week. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

No PSSA games last week. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

School News 
 

Book Club 

Orders are due by this Wednesday.  All orders must be completed online through Scholastic Loop.  

 

Book Character Parade 

To help celebrate Book Week our school is having a Book Character Parade on Wednesday August 23rd 

at 9.45am.  The theme for Book Week this year is ‘Escape to Everywhere’. The children can dress up as a 

favourite character for the parade and then may change back into school uniform afterwards if  

necessary. 

Val Glendinning   

Teacher/Librarian 
 

Post Homes 

Riley L             Year 5 

Adam T           Year 2 

Angelina S       Year 1 

Truscotts Truscotts 

Owen A         Year 1 Carla N        Year 2 

Mila P            Year 2 Adam T       Year 2 

Angus McG   Year 2 Jude C          KT 

Sophie H        Year 4 Luke D         Year 4 

Anabelle D    Year 1 Angelina S   Year 1 

Truscotts Truscotts 

Yaewon Y   Year 1 Yasemin P    KW 

Jayden L      KW Mila P          Year 2 

Amity R        KW Sophia K       KT 

Jaemin Y      Year 2 Walter T      Year 1 

Soccer & Netball games are played at  

Meadowbank Park. 

AFL games are played at ELS Hall Oval. 

Training 

Netball & Soccer Thursday  8.30am— 9.15am 

AFL        Friday   8.15am— 9.00am 

Monday   Student Banking 

Wednesday   Canteen open 

Thursday    Canteen open 

Friday    Canteen open 

    Uniform Shop open 8.30am—9.15am 

    11.30am school assembly 



  
P&C News 
This Thursday we are having our first Mufti Day for the fete. Students are asked to donate a new item 

for the fete. Each year has been allocated a category so that we have a good assortment of items to use 

as prizes. We thank all families in advance and appreciate your generosity and support. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Fete Committee 

 

Canteen News 

Last Thursday, we served just over 50 serves of nachos as a special day. A survey will be circulated  

shortly through the class parents to gage feedback. 

We will be having our end of term sausage sizzle on Thursday 29 July. 

The canteen is always in need of volunteers. The canteen opens on Wednesday, Thursdays and Fridays. 

There is generally two shifts - from 9:30 to 11:30am and from 12pm to 2pm. Even if you cannot attend a 

full shift and can spare an hour, your time will be very much appreciated. It is a wonderful way to serve 

the school community and get to know the students. Please send an email to  

truscottcanteen@hotmail.com if you are available to volunteer and someone will be in touch with you. 

Due to safety, babies and toddlers are not permitted inside the canteen.  

Manar and the Canteen Committee 

Kindy: Toys/games    

Year 1: New books 

Year 2: Stationery/craft 

Year 3: Toys/games    

Year 4: Sporting/outdoor recreation 

Year 5: Gardening/car    

Year 6: Something for the kitchen    

Support Unit Stationery/craft    



  
OOSH News—Vacation Care Program 



  
Community News 

 



      Spotlight on …. 

1D, a detailed procedure 

producing delicious sushi and 

 a creative CAPA group! 

Mrs Douglas followed Nicholas’ 

procedure with great results.  

1D and Mrs Blomfield  enjoyed 

their yummy sushi treat!! 


